
31st Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                                                    Oct. 30, 2022 

ALL SAINTS DAY* MASSES: 
Tuesday, November 1st 

6:15 AM • St. Joseph of the 
Valley 

7:00 PM • St. Lawrence 
* All Saints Day is a Holy Day of 
Obligation, a Catholic is required 

to attend Mass 

THANK YOU! Last Saturday, 
groups of parishioners gave 
several hours dusting, cleaning, 
scrubbing, polishing, sweeping, 
vacuuming, mopping, high 
pressure spraying, climbing 
ladders, discarding old stuff, etc. 
Working together to repair, 
maintain and preserve our beloved 
churches and property. Thank 
you, one and all, for your 
dedicated service. 

Father Bill 

BROWN 8-FOOT TABLES available 

for 1 hour, after masses this weekend 
(Oct 29th/30th) at SJV Hall for free will 

donation.  Call Karen Ernzen at (913) 
683-2786 or Linda Oertel (913) 705-
0718, if you need to schedule an 
alternate time.  First come, first 
served.  Pick up only. 

HOT BREAKFAST NEXT SUNDAY 
(Nov. 6) following the 9:00am Mass in 

St. Lawrence Hall. All are welcome. 
Free will offering. Enjoy the great food 
and fellowship. 

COLLECTION:  Thank you for your 

gifts to our parish! Collection amount 
was $4,637 to include $55 Utilities, 
$1465 Double Fund, $373 World 
Mission Sunday Collection, $1200 
Gifts, $40 Other, $30 Student Fees, 
$128 STL Cemetery Fund and $20 
SJV Cemetery Online donations were 
$344.57. Thank you for your 
generosity! 

ONLINE GIVING IS EASY go to: 
SJSLparish.org and click the ONLINE 
GIVING tab. It only takes a few 
minutes to fill out the form. You may 
set it up to use your bank account for 
automatic payment, or use your card. 
You have benefits that’ll come from 
giving this way: • No need for checks. 
• Align your giving along with your 
paycheck schedule. • Flexibility when 
you want to changes. • You can even 
use your credit card to gain airline 
mileage, bonuses, etc. We use a 
service called Vanco, which utilizes 

the highest security standards. It’s 
safe and secure. Any questions? 
Please contact: Sara Green (913) 
426-3022, sgreen0427@gmail.com. 

FALL FEST, Saturday, Nov. 19th, is 
just 3 weeks away! Mass that 
evening will be at St. Lawrence at 
5:00pm, only.  PLEASE NOTE: 
There will be no Saturday evening 
mass at SJV on that evening.  We 
will start serving chili and soups at 
4:00 p.m.  Meal tickets will be $10.00 
for adults and $5.00 for children 
Turkey and Ham Bingo will follow the 
meal.   

   Raffle tickets are available.  Please 
help make this a success by selling at 
least 30 raffle tickets for some great 
prizes! 

   Please sign up to help us! There will 
be an online sign-up sheet for both 
dessert donations, as well as 
volunteering your time to help with the 
serving.  Go to:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b
0f49afa72ba0fb6-fall 

   Ginny Mowery is asking for 
hamburger donations.   We need 40 
lbs. to cook for the chili and soup.  
Please call her at 773-8303 if you can 
donate any hamburger. 

   If everyone helps a little, this project 
will be a success.  Thank you for your 
help. 

WANT TO DOUBLE YOUR MONEY? 

A generous former parishioner (who 
wishes to remain anonymous) with 
wonderful memories of the parish 
wants to donate for future 
improvements to St. Lawrence 
Church. For every dollar we collect for 
this fund he will add $1.00 – up to 
$5,000. We collect $5,000 and will end 
up with $10,000! From now until 
Wednesday, November 30th, your 

impact doubles! On your checks 
please note “Double Fund.” 

SECOND COLLECTION will be held 
the weekend of Nov. 6th for the 

Collection for Archdiocese for Military 
Services, which provides pastoral care 
to Catholic men and women serving in 
the US Armed Forces, enrolled at a 
US Military Academy, being treated as 
a patient at VA Medical Centers or 
work for the federal government 
beyond US borders.  They do not 
receive funding from the government 
or military and have no parishes from 
which to receive a weekly 
assessment.  For more info, go to 
www.milarch.org/nationalcollection. 

NOV. 6TH READINGS: will be read by 

our confirmation class. 

POPE’S PRAYER INTENTION FOR 
NOVEMBER: Children Who Suffer. 

We pray for children who are 
suffering, especially those who are 
homeless, orphans, and victims of 
war; may they be guaranteed access 
to education and the opportunity to 
experience family affection. 

LIONS CLUB COMMITTEE for Nov. 
3rd, 7 pm.  Chairman: Shirley 

Navinsky, Karla Beying, Brenda 
Langley and Gail Demaranville-Zule. 

JOIN OUR KNIGHTS! Our parish is 
starting up our very own Knights of 
Columbus Council! Catholic men 18 

years or older are eligible to join. You 
can start today by joining online: 
scanning the QR code 
below or going to 
KofC.org/joinus. Use 

the promo code 
BlessedMcGivney to 

sign up for free. You 
will receive an email 
asking you to 
register/confirm your account and 
shortly after you will receive a 
welcome packet in the mail with your 
e-membership card. Knights from 
other councils who wish may transfer 
their membership to our new council 
are welcome. All new members should 
come together on Saturday, 19 
November right after Mass at St. 

Lawrence in the church where we will 
all go through the 1st – 3rd Degree rites 
which takes less than 30 minutes. 
(Stay afterwards for our annual parish 
FallFest). Our first official council 
meeting will be Wednesday 7 
December, 7pm, in the St. Lawrence 

Parish Hall. Contact Aaron Welch for 

MASSES THIS WEEK: 
Sat, Oct. 29, 5:00 pm Mass, SJV 

For the People of the Parish 

Sun, Oct. 30, 9:00 am Mass, STL 

Donald Gwartney  

Tues, Nov. 1st, 6:15 am Mass, SJV 

For the People of the Parish 
Tues, Nov. 1st, 7:00 pm Mass, STL 

   For the People of the Parish 

Thurs, Nov. 3rd, 6:00 pm Mass, SJV 

For the People of the Parish

Sat, Nov. 5, 5:00 pm Mass, SJV 

Billy Lowe 

Sun, Nov. 6, 9:00 am Mass, STL 

For the People of the Parish 

 

http://kofc.org/joinus


more information, 785-370-9737, 
realcav17@gmail.com.  

THANK YOU:  We received a Thank 

You note from Leavenworth Catholic 
Charities for the 73 lbs. of food and 
hygiene products that our Parishioners 
donated. This helped them serve 976 
individuals last month. Thank you for 
your generosity. 

FOOD COLLECTION: Here in our 

parish we are steadfast in our weekly 
collection of food items to be given to 
those in need at our local Catholic 
Charities Food Pantry in Leavenworth.  
With the rising price of food our help is 
urgently needed. Ongoing pantry 
needs are: peanut butter and jelly, 
cans or plastic containers of fruit juice, 
canned fruits and vegetables, small 
bags of pinto beans, black beans, rice 
or barley, powdered milk, spaghetti 
sauce and tomato sauce. They also 
need oatmeal, cereals, breads, 
pastas, crackers and tortillas, canned 
meats and fish, soups and boxed 
dinners. If you donate pancake mix 
please consider donating syrup as 
well. Also in need are personal 
hygiene items. You may continue to 
leave your non-perishable items in the 
bin in our church vestibules and they 
will be delivered to Catholic Charities. 
Also, we need volunteers who are 
willing to transport these items to the 
Food Pantry located at 716 N. 5th 
Street (across from Immaculate 
Conception Church). 

PLEASE HELP!  The weather is 

getting cooler, and it is time to clean 
out your closets, and donate any 

unused or outgrown coats and jackets 
to the Leavenworth Catholic Charities. 
We will have totes in the back of the 
churches for any coats, jackets, 
hoodies, sweatshirts, winter hats, 
gloves and new socks. Please 
consider donating whatever you have 
to this worthy cause. Thank you in 
advance for your kindness and 
generosity. 

YOU MIGHT BE INTERESTED IN 
THIS: Catholics in the world (end of 

2020) 1.359.612.000 = 17.73% of 
world population. (This is overall 
increase of 15.209.000 compared to 
2019). Increases were registered in 
Africa (+5.290.000), in America 
(+6.463.000), Asia (+2.731.000) and 
Europe (+734.000). 

GRATEFULNESS: THE HEART OF 
PRAYER RETREAT:  Friday, Nov. 
4th at 5:30pm – Sunday, Nov. 6th at 

4:30pm. Cabins/Courtyard Rooms: 
$170 Single/$250 Couple or Single 
Guest Rooms: $100 (Meals Included). 
To attend, fill out the Individual Retreat 
Form at ChristsPeace.com. 

GIDDY UP DAYS AT PRAIRIE STAR 
RANCH: Offered Nov.12th, 1:30-3:00 
and 3:30-5:00 pm, includes a 90-minute 
experience of story-telling, trail-riding, 
and some light refreshments.  For more 
info, visit archkck.org/ranch or by 
contacting the Retreat Team at 
psrministry@archkck.org or 785-746-
5693 

 

St. Joseph – St. Lawrence Parish 
Our Sunday Funny:  

 

 

St. Joseph of the Valley Church 
31151 207th Street 

Leavenworth, KS  66048 
 

St. Lawrence Church 
211 W. Riley Street 
Easton, KS  66020 

Mailing address:  P.O. Box 129, Easton, KS  66020 
(913) 773-5712     SJSLparish.org 

Fr. Wm. McEvoy, Pastor.  Fr.Wm.McEvoy@gmail.com 
Like us on Facebook “St. Joseph – St. Lawrence (Easton)” 

 

Saturday Vigil Mass 5:00 pm at St. Joseph of the Valley Church 
Sunday Morning Mass 9:00 am at St. Lawrence Church 

 

Confessions are heard 30 minutes  
before the weekend Masses or by appointment 

Weekday Masses: 
Tuesday evening 6:00 pm at St. Lawrence Church 

Thursday evening 6:00 pm at St. Joseph of the Valley Church 

Exchange Bank & Trust 
216 W. Riley Street 

Easton, KS  66020 

(913) 773-5565      MyExchanageBank.com 

Reilly & Sons Real Estate 
602 Delaware Street 

Leavenworth, KS  66048 

(913) 683-0662    ReillyandSons.com 

 

BULLETIN ITEMS: Contact Kim Sachse, 

913-775-0690 Or Email 

Sjslparish@Gmail.com. Mass intentions may 

be scheduled with Kim as well.   MUST 

SUBMIT BY 9 pm TUES FOR INCLUSION. 

PRAYER LIST: If you would like to have a 

name added or removed from our prayer list, 

please contact Kim Sachse. Our Parish Prayer 

Ministers invite you to join them in praying for 

the following:  Phil Bell, Joe Brose, Judy 

Brose, Jennifer Brushwood, Sacha Curry, 

Carl Davidson, George Dean, Carolyn 

DeMaranville, Gail DeMaranville-Zule, Vince 

Eimer, Tom Flack, Anna Foster, Tina 

Gaspard, Glen Goodland, Karen Gray, Alan 

Halstead, Patti Harris, Marly Heim, Jim 

Heintzelman, Lydia Heintzelman, Melanie 

Herken, Jon Highfill, Trista Highfill, Mark 

Hund, Michael Jones, Elmer Karczewski, 

Phillip Leon, Kelly Long, Joyce Lowe, Mary 

Meinert, Jeni Mettelstedt, Charles Mullins, 

Don Navinsky, Kay Nocktonick, Dannie 

Phillips, Lonnie Dean Phillips Jr., Betty 

Pierron, Adam Pineau, Krystal Roemer, Mary 

M. Ruhlman, Charlie Schletzbaum, Tanner 

Siebenmorgen, Julie Simonis, Jim (Poly) 

Sloan, Gary Stafford, Rebecca VanVerth, 

Pat Wilson, Louise Wistuba and Nick Yuska.  

Prayer List for Our Soldiers:  ARMY: CPT 

Daniel Broaddus, Pvt. David Crook, Lexi 

(Skaggs) Hargis, SGT Colby Seifert, William 

Stradley.  AIRFORCE: E-4 Robert W. 

Herken, TSGT Scott Loecher, E-3 Connor 

Schuler, A1C Noah Tattershall. NAVY:  

Dennis Budasz Jr., Sterling Curry, YNSC 

(SS) Kevin Lansing. MARINE CORPS: 

Drake Budasz 

Prayer for Vocations:  Brother Seelos, FSSP 
(Tyler Lunsford). 

mailto:realcav17@gmail.com


 


